
 

 

4-8-19 

 

To the Honorable Senator Giessel, 

 

This letter is to express my support for SB 36, extending authorization of the 

Board of Nursing to 2025. The Board of Nursing is an essential government tool in 

promoting the health and welfare of the Alaska public. Through licensure, 

oversight of education and discipline, the Board and its staff exert vital and 

unique functions on the states behalf and should be allowed to continue their 

important work. 

 

Thank you, 

Lynn Hartz, RN, MSN, APRN-Ret. 
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